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Upcoming Dates  
 

April 2, 5, 6:  No School 
April 22-26:  Celebrating Week of the Young Child 
April 21:  Claudio’s Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser 
 
 

 

 

April 2021 NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 
WEEK of the YOUNG CHILD (WoYC) 

 

Week of the Young Child is a time NAEYC sets aside to recognize young children and their families.   
It provides the opportunity to reflect and explore ways for families of young children to interact and 

participate in activities together.  Watch for information to come each day during WoYC. 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who  
participated in the Easter Cookie  

Fundraiser – it was a success!!   
The WDS team is working on projects 

to take the place of our  
Traditional Dinner/Auction. 

 

 
 

WDS Registration for 2021-2022 
 

There are still some spots for preschool 
next year, please register soon  

before they are all filled!! 
 

 

Claudio’s Take-Out Dinner  
Wednesday, April 21st  

 

Please support the Weekday School and bring dinner home 
on Wednesday, April 21st.  Pick-up will be from 12:30 - 

1:15 at the Weekday School OR drive thru pick up at the 
Weekday School parking lot 5:00 - 6:15.   

 

You can pay cash or make checks payable to FPWDS at pick-up. 
 

$12, Individual Meal includes 

Spaghetti, salad, breadsticks 
 

$35, Dinner for 4 includes 

Spaghetti, salad, breadsticks 
 

ORDER FROM THIS LINK: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdGFB7wzmg8PrZX5Qw
AT-feVVPjweMlT-HuVQ49RqMd17I3g/viewform 

 
 

RESERVED PARKING for APRIL, just 2 spots away from the door!! 
This month’s auction will be done on the WDS Facebook page on the Wednesday, March 31st. To bid, use 
the comment section under the post about the space.  Only posts between 8AM – 5PM will be counted.  

The winning bid will need to be paid within a week of the auction.  Thanks and Good Luck! 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdGFB7wzmg8PrZX5QwAT-feVVPjweMlT-HuVQ49RqMd17I3g/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdGFB7wzmg8PrZX5QwAT-feVVPjweMlT-HuVQ49RqMd17I3g/viewform

